
A reminder that all children must have a rain 

coat in school at all times. We do the daily mile 

each day and it is essential that children are 

prepared for all weather conditions. 

Our Forest School day is Monday 

please ensure you have wellie/

outside boots and a waterproof 

coat/suit.  

We have PE on Thursday mornings, please 

ensure your child arrives to school in their PE 

kit. 

Quick recall and application of times tables is a  

fundamental and necessary skill for success in 

maths. To help pupils master their times tables we 

have created individual logins for each child on 

Times Tables Rock Stars. MyMaths will also contin-

ue to be updated regularly. Please let your class 

teacher know if you support with either website.  

Year 3 Key Information  

All pupils should be reading for at least 15 minutes a day. To 

enhance our pupils love of reading we have created class 

logins for The Oxford Owl eBook Library. The library contains a 

wide selection of books that are carefully levelled, please ask 

your child's teach for their correct level or Book Band.         

Children can access from any online device and can borrow 

and return eBooks just like a regular library.  


